confirms that no goods or services were provided.

June 6, 2022

Thank You!

“Help Heroes Of Ukraine, Inc. NFP” would like to thank
Rotary International District 6450

“Help Heroes of Ukraine, Inc. NFP” would like to thank you for a
generous donation to our lifesaving mission for the army and the people of
Ukraine.

We deeply appreciate your thoughtful contribution of $2000 received
on June 6, 2022 that will be used towards shipping expenses of Humanitarian
aid to Ukraine.

Even though there are different ways to donate, we are deeply pleased
you trust us and our organization.

We all pray this war ends soon, but in the meantime, we continue to
work day and night to ensure we help Ukraine at most and thanks to you it
becomes possible.

Thank you for your support, it is crucial in our efforts to help Ukraine!

Best Regards,

TGor

Help Heroes of Ukraine, Inc. NFP

Website: www.helpheroesofukraine.com
E-mail: donations@helpheroesofukraine.com

FEIN# 88-0982147

Your gift is tax-deductible as provided by law. This letter serves as your receipt for tax purposes and




